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IPU Academy Autumn Webinar Programme

The IPU Academy Autumn Webinar Programme continues next week with the second live
webinar broadcast of ‘Care of the Older Person: Part One’ on Tuesday 7 November at 7.30pm.

You are required to register for IPU Academy webinars in advance online. Please note, you must
be logged in to the IPU Academy learning management system (LMS) to register for a webinar.
Unfortunately, we cannot take registrations by telephone or fax.

For more information and to register, please click here.

https://ipu.ie/communication/ipu-academy-autumn-webinar-programme-7/
https://www.ipuacademy.ie/course/view.php?id=566

